
Tuckahoe Common School District 
Minutes – Work Session  

October 22, 2018 
 

1 
 

Daniel Crough, Chairman, called the Tuckahoe School Board of Trustees Work Session to order 
at 7:30 p.m. 

 
 The following Board members and District officials were present: 
  

Dr. Daniel Crough, Chairman 
 Robert E. Grisnik, Vice-Chairman 
 Sean Hattrick, Trustee 
 
  Leonard Skuggevik, Superintendent 
  
 The following individuals were also present:   
  

Christine Dorchak Wendy Meyer Elizabeth Bruno Stephanie Neill  
Laurie Verdeschi 

 
I. Pledge of Allegiance 

 
II. Community Survey Review  

 
Discussion between Mr. Skuggevik, the Board of Trustees and the audience took place regarding the 
community survey results. 

 
IX. Executive Session 

 
 At 8:10 p.m., Sean Hattrick made a motion to go into Executive Session to discuss Contractual 

Matters, seconded by Daniel Crough and unanimously carried. 
 
At 9:08 p.m., the Board came out of Executive Session and passed the following resolution. 
 

1. RESOLVED that the Board of Trustees approve the Memorandum of Agreement between the 
Tuckahoe Common School District and the Tuckahoe Clerical/Custodial Unit of the Civil Service 
Employees Association, Inc. Local 1000/AFSCME/AFL-CIO for the period July 1, 2018 through 
June 30, 2023. 
 
Approve:  Motion made by Sean Hattrick, seconded by Daniel Crough, and unanimously carried. 
 
At 9:09 p.m., Daniel Crough made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Robert E. Grisnik, 
and unanimously carried. 

 
 
Signed: 

Linda Springer, District Clerk   
     


